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	The Source Posts Time-Lapse Video of Construction of Iconic Bridge for the Gold Line Foothill Extension

The Source has posted a time-lapse video of footage from February 2012 to March 2012 capturing the construction work that has taken place to build the iconic bridge for the Gold Line Foothill Extension. The bridge for the Gold Line Foothill Extension will carry the Gold Line Foothill Extension tracks over the eastbound lanes of the 210 freeway in Arcadia. This project was funded by Measure R and is being built by the Gold Line Foothill Extension Construction Authority. The 11.5 mile line between eastern Pasadena and the Azusa/Glendora border is scheduled to be completed in 2015. Please click here to view the video. 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=_-31REdmfq8
Media Focuses on Methane Gas Danger Video Produced by Beverly Hills High School PTA

Today a Los Angeles Times article covered a dramatic video released by the Beverly Hills High School Parent-Teacher Association (PTA), which includes special effects of fireballs on campus and warns of methane gas risks should a subway tunnel be built under the campus. The video has generated other media interest from Channels 2, 4, 5 and 9 and KNX radio who called Metro for comment. Media Relations staff told reporters that the issue of tunneling under Beverly Hills High School will be discussed at a May 17, 2012 public hearing. The Board will make a decision on how to serve Century City as part of the Westside Subway Extension at a subsequent meeting. Staff noted that there are higher concentrations of methane gas in downtown Los Angeles, and the subway has operated safely for two decades. Moreover, tunneling techniques have significantly improved in the past twenty years, a point underscored by an independent panel of subway safety experts who persuaded Congress to lift a ban on subway tunneling in gassy areas on the Westside. Staff noted there are number of safeguards in the tunnels including alarms and ventilation. Reporters were given biographies of Metro’s tunneling and seismic consultants, who testified before Metro’s Board of Directors that it was safe to tunnel under Beverly Hills High School. The Board has not made a decision regarding tunneling under the high school.
Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Supplemental Environmental Assessment and Open House
The Federal Transit Administration and Metro are preparing a supplemental environmental assessment to review proposed design changes and refinements for the Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Project that were not previously described in the final environmental document approved for the project. These include the revised design of the optional Crenshaw/Vernon Station at Leimert Park, demolition of two existing railroad structures at I-405 and Century Boulevard and additional roadway modifications. An Open House is scheduled to share design changes that have taken place through the Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Project's preliminary engineering phase. A public meeting will be held when the supplemental environmental assessment is completed later this spring or summer, at which time public comments will be taken. The Open House is scheduled for Thursday, May 10, 2012, 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. at Christ the Good Shepherd Episcopal Church located at 3303 W. Vernon Avenue, Los Angeles.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120507_Crenshaw_LAX_Open_House_Flyer.pdf
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